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Knights of Columbus 

Annunciation Council #3826 

P.O. Box 91 

Manahawkin, NJ 08050 
 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

TIME SENSITIVE MATERIAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ONE NATION UNDER GOD 
 
 

 

 

 

THE KNIGHTS NEWS 
Charity, Unity, Fraternity, Patriotism 

Grand Knight – Edward Massari 

Webpage: www.kofc3826.org Email: kofc3826@gmail.com 
 

COUNCIL MTGS. 

2nd Tuesday of the month 

OFFICERS MTGS. 

4th Monday of the month 

COLUMBIA CLUB MTGS. 

Scheduled as required 

Msgr. Reinbold Hall Msgr. Reinbold Hall St. Mary's Rectory 

St. Mary's Church St. Mary's Church W. Bay Ave. Barnegat, NJ 

W. Bay Ave. Barnegat, NJ W. Bay Ave. Barnegat, NJ  

 

Columbian Squires 

Squire Circle for boys 

  

Squire Rose Circle 

Squire Rose Circle for 

LADIES AUXILIARY 

 

ages 10-18 girls ages 10-18 Our Ladies Auxiliary is 

for information contact for information contact being reorganized 

Chief Counselor Tom Davies Head Counselor Janine Davies  

347-728-2654 347-728-2655  

NON-PROFIT 

ORG 

U.S. 

POSTAGE 

http://www.kofc3826.org/
mailto:kofc3826@gmail.com
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THE KNIGHTS NEWS / May 2018 
WORTHY OFFICERS 2017 - 2018 

Friar SK Msgr. Ken Tuzeneu 609-698-5531 Inside Guard SK Ralph Pasqua 732-241-5886 
Deputy Friar SK Fr. Marcin Kania 609-698-5531 Inside Guard SK Joseph Vaccaro 609-693-9954 

Grand Knight SK Edward Massari 609-698-8619 Inside Guard Don Kralle 609-242-5896 

Deputy GK SK Michael Rua 609-713-7171 Outside Guard SK Bob Tinervin,PGK,PFN 609-296-7055 

Chancellor SK Jon Hughes 609-245-6406 Outside Guard SK Don O’Connor 609-698-3130 

Warden SK Anthony Kappmeier 609-312-7442 Ins Field Agent Jonathan Pandolfo 609-384-4531 

Financial Secr. SK Frank Miri 609-661-8971 Trustee 1st Yr SK Ray Wojcik 609-242-2829 

Treasurer SK Louis Serrao,PGK 609-848-3779 Trustee 2nd Yr SK Charles Serwin,PGK,PFN 609-978-0970 

Recorder Michael Sicilia 609-489-2270 Trustee 3rd Yr SK Chester Mankowski,PGK 609-693-7447 

Advocate SK Chris Rua 732-278-4279 District Deputy SK Al DelTufo,PGK,PFN 609-698-1161 

Lecturer SK Ted Stopkowski 609-618-1122    

 

 

CHAPLAIN'S MESSAGE 
 

Did you know that almost seventy-five percent of the population suffers from some form of 

dehydration and thus are not operating at full capacity?  Our bodies are made up of 75% water and it 

is important to drink enough water.  Water helps with so many of our basic body functions so that if 

we are lacking we cannot be fully healthy.  It is not uncommon for someone to be hospitalized 

because of dehydration. I still remember constantly reminding my dad to drink water (something I’m 

not so good at myself!).  To be healthy we must have enough water in our body.  

As basic and important as that advice is, it is amazing how many of us ignore it.  We are now 

in the season of First Holy Communions.  Almost every parish will be filled with adorable children 

and excited parents and grandparents as these little ones receive the Body and Blood of Jesus for the 

first time. Unfortunately, too many do not look past that one special day. They are focused on that 

ceremony but do not see down the road.  Like water, God’s life is essential to our spiritual health.  

Jesus told us, “Amen, amen, I say to you, unless you eat the Flesh of the Son of Man and drink His 

Blood, you do not have life within you.”  (John 6:53)  

Not receiving Communion regularly affects our spiritual health just like not drinking water 

affects our physical health.  I invite you to pray for all of our children and their families as they 

celebrate this special day.  Let us pray that they realize that it is more than just one day.  It should be 

the beginning of a lifetime of a relationship with Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament.  But, let us also look 

inside our own hearts.  We have been privileged to receive Communion many times. It is so easy to 

take it for granted and forget how much we need the Eucharist.   

After His teaching on the Eucharist, many left Jesus.  At that moment, Jesus turned to the 

twelve and asked, “Do you also want to leave?”  May the response of Peter also be ours: “Master, to 

whom shall we go?  You have the words of eternal life.  We have come to believe and are convinced 

that You are the Holy One of God.”  (see John 6:66-71) 

 

Msgr. Ken 
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GRAND KNIGHT'S MESSAGE 
 

Do you know who you are, where you’re going or what you’re supposed to be doing?  These are the 

questions I have the most difficulty with almost every day.  For a while, I had been asking the wrong 

questions.  I should have asked to know God.  We all can read the scriptures; it’s certainly a starting point 

to find Him.  To learn the journeys of Jesus is to know and understand His teachings.  To know Jesus is to 

know the road you should be traveling.   

May is the month of our Blessed Mother Mary, the woman who did what God asked her to do.  Mary 

found through God where she was going and what her purpose in life was to be.  She was to be the mother 

of our Lord and Savior.  It was her Yes that saved us all.   

Today I ask you take that step, to find God in your lives.  Say yes to letting Him into your life.  To 

find Him is to find the peace that only He can provide.  To find Him is to find who HE intended you to be.  

May God continue to bless you and your families.   

Vivat Jesus,   

Ed Massari G.K. 
 

INSURANCE MATTERS 
 

Only Having Insurance “Through Work” Doesn’t Work  

Do you know anyone whose life or career has drastically changed during these years of economic 

downturn? It’s very likely that someone in your immediate or extended family or group of friends is facing 

financial uncertainty. Maybe there’s a possibility that you (or your spouse) could lose your job or change 

employers.  

Too many people have often relied on group term life insurance as their only safety net. Often, this 

insurance is an employee benefit provided at low or no cost. The existence of this coverage might convince 

someone that personally-owned life insurance is not necessary.  

But only having “through work” insurance can leave you and your family vulnerable. Most group life 

insurance policies are limited in amount, which may be tied to salary or some other benchmark. These numbers 

are often capped, and this cap may be dangerously low when compared to your family’s actual needs. In fact, a 

detailed needs analysis that evaluates your specific situation, will likely show that any employer-provided 

coverage falls short.  

In addition, the amount of group insurance offered is almost always reduced, sometimes dramatically, 

when you retire. You could one day find yourself without coverage, and if your health has changed (which it will 

as you age), you might also find yourself unable to secure individual protection. At the very least, it will 

definitely be more expensive.  

While group life insurance can help, it does not replace the need for individually owned life insurance. 

I’ll be happy to meet with you and provide a no-cost needs analysis, so you’ll know exactly where you stand. 

 

Your Field Agent,  
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PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBPAGE AT www.kofc3826.org 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

 

May 6: ST. MARY’S MONTHLY BREAKFAST:  Sponsored by Knights of Columbus 

Annunciation Council 3826 will be hosting a parish breakfast with a family friendly cost 

in the Parish Center from 8:00am until 12:00 noon, every first Sunday.  We hope your 

family will join our families for a little food and community camaraderie. Volunteers are 

needed and always welcome. 
 

May 16: 2018 KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BLOOD DRIVE:  The Knights of Columbus 

Annunciation Council 3826 will be hosting a Blood Drive on Wednesday, May 16, 2018 

from 2:30pm to 8:00pm at the Parish Center.  To make an appointment, please call Chris 

at 732-278-4279 (leave a message) or Karen at 732-842-5750 x243, or email: 

kmcgowan@cjcblood.org.  Please come out and help save a life!  See insert for details. 

 

May 18 & 19: 2018 KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS STATE CONVENTION:  See insert for details. 
 

June 3: ST. MARY’S MONTHLY BREAKFAST:  Sponsored by Knights of Columbus 

Annunciation Council 3826 will be hosting a parish breakfast with a family friendly cost 

in the Parish Center from 8:00am until 12:00 noon, every first Sunday.  We hope your 

family will join our families for a little food and community camaraderie. Volunteers are 

needed and always welcome. 

 

July 1: ST. MARY’S MONTHLY BREAKFAST:  Sponsored by Knights of Columbus 

Annunciation Council 3826 will be hosting a parish breakfast with a family friendly cost 

in the Parish Center from 8:00am until 12:00 noon, every first Sunday.  We hope your 

family will join our families for a little food and community camaraderie. Volunteers are 

needed and always welcome. 

 

July 17 – 22:  ST. MARY’S “NIGHTS OF SUMMER” CARNIVAL:  Annual event at the Parish 

Center from 6:00pm until 10:30pm.  This year, the Squires will not be working the 

Dunking Booth, so I am looking for a few brother knights to help.  If you can be there a 

night or two or six please contact the Grand Knight Ed Massari. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

http://www.kofc3826.orgforadditional/
http://www.kofc3826.orgforadditional/
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February 3 - 17, 2019: 14 night Western Caribbean cruise on the Norwegian “Escape” from New York. 

Cost of $1,810.25 per person includes two amenities and taxes.  

 

 

     

 

September 26, 2018: Trip to Sands Casino, Bethlehem, Pa. Cost of $39.00 per person includes 

transportation, $30.00 casino credit and $5.00 food voucher. 
 

November 27 - 29, 2018: Trip to Mohegan Sun and Foxwoods Casino. Cost of $320.00 per person 

includes transportation, 2 nights accommodations, $30.00 free slot play, two full buffets and Foxwood 

casino comps. 

 

NO AIR TRIPS PLANNED AT THIS TIME 

 

Proceeds from all of our trips go to 

St. Jude's Hospital, Children's Hospital of Philadelphia, and many others. 

For information or reservations for any of these trips 

please contact Lou Serrao at 609-698-3582 
 

 

COLUMBIAN CLUB #3826 MESSAGE 
 

This posting serves as the official announcement of a May meeting of the  

Columbian Club #3826 as required by our by-laws.  

The meeting will take place in Monsignor Reinbold Hall on May 8th at 7:30pm,  

just before the start of the Knights meeting. At this meeting, the nominating committee  

will reveal the official nominating slate for the 2018-2021 Officers and receive any  

nominations from the floor. The Election of Officers for the Columbian Club 3826  

will be held before the June 2018 Knights meeting and an official announcement  

of that meeting will follow. 
 

 
 

UPCOMING BUS TRIPS 

UPCOMING CRUISES 

UPCOMING TRIPS BY AIR 
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Knights of Columbus 
Ocean County Chapter 

 

Albert Del Tufo, DD, Reservations Chairman 
 

 
 

 

Dear Brother Knight / Friend, 

 

 This year, just like the previous years, the Chapter will be staying in Wildwood at the Reges Hotel, 

located along the Atlantic Ocean on Atlantic Avenue.  The dates for the 2018 State Convention are May 18 

and 19th.  Hopefully, we will return to the terrific weather we experienced in the past.  Reservations will be 

processed on a FIRST COME, FIRST CHOICE of room basis.  Act now and mail the enclosed reservation 

form  a check and email  for the full amount payable to “Ocean County Chapter” to the reservation 

chairman listed below.  All reservations are due by April 20, 2018. The Chapter must make final payment 

for all rooms one month prior to the convention weekend.  

 

 Room prices range from $110.00 to $145.00 per night based on double occupancy; there was an  

increase in rates from last year.  Children 15 & under stay free, each additional person will be $20 per 

night.  I have included in the rate the 14% tax we have to pay the Reges.  We have four different styles of 

rooms to choose from.  A brief description of the rooms is on the reservation form.  NO Refunds after April 

17.  Please refer to the attached reservation form for details. 

 

Please Note: 2 Night Minimum Stay; Reservations not received by April 20, 2017 must be directed to the 

hotel and will be charged at the current room rate. Group rates will not be valid after this date.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you and all our brother Knights in Wildwood. 

 

Please mail your reservation request to: 

 

Al Del Tufo, DD 

Reservation Chairman 

40 Chestnut Way Circle 

Barnegat, NJ 08005 
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Knights of Columbus  

Ocean County Chapter  

  
Albert Del Tufo, DD, Reservations Chairman  

  

  

RESERVATION REQUEST (Please be sure to enter all the information below)  

  

********** PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY **********  

  

NAME               GUEST’S NAME   

   
ADDRESS______________________________________________________/Email_______________________  

  

CITY           STATE                 ZIP   

 
  

PHONE           COUNCIL #        

  
Please Check Your Choice of Room, Remembering That There are Only 2 ‘B’ Units:  

  

                                                   A                B    C     D  
 Motel Room    Efficiency      Deluxe   King Suite  
 $110      $135    $145    $135  

  

Please select an alternate room option  _____  

  

To view room layout, please visit the Reges on the web at http://www.Regesresort.com    

NUMBER OF PERSONS  NUMBER OF NIGHTS  ROOM RATE PER NIGHT  TOTAL  

        

NUMBER OF GUESTS  

AND CHILDREN OVER 15  
NUMBER OF NIGHTS   

TOTAL  

    @ $20.00 PER NIGHT PER 

PERSON  

  

Make check payable to “Ocean County Chapter”.  

Mail check and reservation form to:  

Al DelTufo, DD  

Reservation Chairman  

  40 Chestnut Way Circle                    GRAND TOTAL DUE BY APRIL 20, 2018  

Barnegat, NJ 08005  

  

  Please circle the day you will be arriving:    Thursday    Friday          Saturday 

  

  

------------------------------------   Do Not Write Below This Line - For Office Use   -------------------------------------  
  

       Date received: ________________   Amount paid: $_____________  Check #_______________  
  
Confirmation sent: ________________  
 

GRAND TOTAL =  
  

DATE   
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Adele Tawney May/2017 John Donato Jan/2018 

Pam Sroczynski May/2017 Joseph England Jan/2018 

Lori Lueders May/2017 Father Marcin Kania Jan/2018 

Donald O'Connor May/2017 Catherine Reinsel Feb/2018 

Father Mitch Lambeth Jun/2017 Barbara Robertson Feb/2018 

Philip Schmeer Jun/2017 Richard Porsch Feb/2018 

Josie Kelly Jun/2017 William Moran Feb/2018 

Deacon Joe Fiorillo Jun/2017 Mildred Corr Feb/2018 

Pat Warsch Jun/2017 Anna Pasqua Mar/2018 

Rose Vital Jun/2017 Eleanor Mattei Mar/2018 

John Morgan Jun/2017 Tim Ryan Mar/2018 

Frank Aschenbrenner Jul/2017 Joe Brandimarte Mar/2018 

Deacon Ron Haunss Oct/2017 Maryanne Rickerhauser Mar/2018 

Deacon Phil Fiore Oct/2017 Erin Rua Mar/2018 

Jack Quigley Oct/2017 Sal Nicosia Mar/2018 

John Pescatore Oct/2017 Ted Stopkowski Mar/2018 

Michael Pescatore Oct/2017 Erica Fisher Mar/2018  

William Moran Nov/2017 Kay Voelbel Apr/2018 

Gloria Sicilia Nov/2017 Bob Dodds Apr/2018 

Noah Dominic Nov/2017 Ralph Galati Apr/2018 

Gene Reinsel Nov/2017 Peggy Pongracz Apr/2018 

Mike Copertino Dec/2017 Victims & families of 911 INDEF 

John Staiger II Dec/2017 Religious Liberties Act INDEF 

Barbra Mattei Jan/2018   

Frank Desena Jan/2018    

John Donato Jan/2018   

Joseph England Jan/2018   

Father Marcin Kania Jan/2018   

    

 

PRAYERS FOR THOSE WHO 

ARE SICK OR IN NEED 
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George Walsh Jul/2017 Ernest Anderson Feb/2018 

Carol Lochte Jul/2017 Gary Kostura Feb/2018 

James McFadden Jul/2017 Joseph Weaver Mar/2018 

Gerard Brandimarte Jul/2017 Austin Freely Mar/2018 

Mark LaPrete Aug/2017 Patricia Sroczynski Apr/2018 

William Klaus Sep/2017 John Boekell Apr/2018 

Kenneth Cavanaugh Sep/2017   

Robert Harth Oct/2017   

Ed Kelly Oct/2017   

James Icklan Dec/2017   

Ann Braidle Dec/2017   

John P. Vitolo Jan/2018   

Brandon Blair Jan/2018   

    

    

    

All names will remain on our prayer lists for one year. 

Prayer to Father Michael J. McGivney 
(Founder of the Knights of Columbus) 

 
O great and glorious God, you imbued your holy priest, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, 

with deep priestly virtue and especially with pastoral concern for the poor, 

the orphan, the widow, for the Christian education of youth, 

for the protection of the faith of the working man of his day. 

 

Now that his priestly ministry continues to spread to countless millions  

throughout the world through the efforts and influence of the Order  

of the Knights of Columbus, which Father McGivney founded,  

we beseech you, Heavenly Father, to raise your faithful servant, Michael,  

to the honors of the altar.  

We ask this favor through our Lord Jesus Christ  

and His holy mother, Mary and our mother. 

Amen. 

PRAYERS FOR THE RECENTLY DECEASED 
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Brothers in Faith Shall Do Great Deeds 

Get Involved and Volunteer Because That's What Knights Do Best 
 

 

 
 

 

Consider becoming a booster and help defray the cost of producing this newsletter. It's $5.00 and your name 

will be published monthly for one full year. Fill out the form below and submit it with a check for $5.00 to: 

Knights of Columbus 3826 PO Box 91 Manahawkin, NJ 08050 ATTN: Boosters 

 

NAME & EXPIRATION DATE 
 
 

Raymond Wojcik Aug/2018 Joe & Minnie Costantino Mar/2019 

Bill & Theresa Benedict Sep/2018 Lou & Sue Serrao Mar/2019 

Dominick & Donna Zadera Dec/2018 Ed & Felicia Massari Nov/2019 

Michael & Anne Lemmo Feb/2019 Anthony & Ann Marie Valinoti Dec/2019 

George & Mary McGuire Feb/2019 Bill Elsner Dec/2019 

Chester & Ginger Mankowski Feb/2019 Larry & Peg Schenk Dec/2019 

Bob & Ruth Tinervin Feb/2019 Harold & Florence Meisner Dec/2019 

John & Alice Melillo Feb/2019   

    

    

  

  

 

 

 

 

Cut here → -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------←Cut here 

 

Council 3826 Booster 
 

NAME    

 

ADDRESS    

 

CITY/STATE/ZIP    

COUNCIL 3826 BOOSTERS 
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